Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, October 16, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 6:25pm by Jim O’Neill.
Present: Jim O’Neill (Chair), Bert Diehl and John McCreery Absent: Joe Herczak

MINUTES

John McCreery made a motion which was seconded by Bert Diehl to approve the
meeting minutes from September 11, 2017. The motion was passed unanimously,

OLD BUSINESS:

Fishing Derby

There was a discussion on whether the Park & Recreation Board should continue to
hold both a spring and fall Fishing Derby each year. The spring event is typically
well attended and the fall derby seems to compete with other events in the area
not drawing a crowd. Board members will make a decision at their next scheduled
meeting. There is a possibility that the spring derby date will be moved out to late
May or early June before school lets out.

Trails at Scenic River Retreat

Trustee Andy Bushman met with a Boy Scout that is interested in constructing the
boardwalks at Scenic River Retreat for his Eagle Scout project. He is a member of
the VFW which is willing to donate monies for the task. Mr. Bushman will keep the
Park & Recreation Board posted.

NEW BUSINESS:

Park Survey
Members reviewed the survey relating the Munson Township parks that Joe Herczak

designed. Minor changes will be made and emailed to board members. Members
also agree that the website would be the most economical way to conduct the
survey. Secretary Julie Johnston contacted the Township website host to find that
a survey can be posted on the website with the results sent to the Township office.
A small paragraph will be added to the newsletter directing residents to the
Township website to partake in the survey.

ADJOURNMENT
Bert Diehl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:12pm. The next meeting will
be held Monday, November 13, 2017 at 6:15pm at Munson Town Hall.
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